
From: NovaDec 

Sent: 28 November 2023 11:35 

To: Tony Young 

Subject: RE: Validation of advertisement application ref 2023/2025/A & 2023/2661/L 

 

Good Morning Tony,  

   

Thank you for your email. If we are not able to put a digital screen we will put a printed menu with 

led strip light and with a luminance level of no higher than 100 cd/m2.  

     

Please let me know if you need further information.  
  

Regards 

 

Burcu 

On behalf of Nova Dec 

 


